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October 21, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, N.H.  03301 

 

Re: DW 22-____Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Petition for Approval of Special Contract with Town of Milford 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Attached please find Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s (PWW) petition for approval of a 

special contract with the Town of Milford.  This petition is supported by pre-filed direct 

testimony of Mr. Donald L. Ware and attachments.  The attachments include a letter of 

support from the Town of Milford. 

 

Kindly add the following individuals to the Commission’s electronic service lists once this 

matter is docketed: 

 

Donald L. Ware, Donald.ware@pennichuck.com  

Larry D. Goodhue, Larry.goodhue@pennichuck.com  

Carol Ann Howe, Carolann.howe@pennichuck.com  

Jay Kerrigan, Jay.kerrigan@pennichuck.com  

George Torres, George.torres@pennichuck.com  

James Pouliot, jpouliot@milford.nh.gov  

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

               

      Marcia A. Brown 

       

 

Enclosures: Petition, Testimony, and Attachments 

cc: NH Department of Energy 

 Office of the Consumer Advocate 
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